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Family Fun! 

We had a fantastic evening at our All Saints Family 

Barbecue.  A huge thank you to all the parents 

who helped setting up, serving, providing food and 

clearing away.  It was a real team effort and it was 

clear how much the children enjoyed it. The turn 

out was amazing and it was particularly special to 

see so many of our new parents, whose children 

will be starting school in September, joining us. As 

well as enjoying a lovely evening together, we have 

raised over £1000, which will be used to-

wards developing our Early Years/KS1 out-

door area.   

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! 

Mrs Honey 

 

 

Rugby Tournament 

Rugby fever gripped Harrogate today as 

lots of schools took part in the local 

competition. The team were on fire - 

drawing one and winning the rest! We 

took 13 children across KS2 and they 

were all showing their sporting values 

brilliantly. For some of our children, this 

was their last fixture for ASKO - I want 

to thank these boys for their commit-

ment and positivity towards sport over the years!  



 

Upcoming School Events this half term 

Friday 5th July : Year 6 to Ripon Cathedral  

Monday 8th July:  Sports Day 

Wednesday 10th July: Mars Class visit to Yorkshire Show  

Friday 12th July: Reports home to parents   

Wednesday 17th July: Sun Class Production  (2pm and 6:30pm) 

Thursday 18th July: Year 6 Leavers Day to Leeds 

Friday 19th July: Year 6 Leavers Service. Finish at 2pm 

Jupiter Trip to Jorvik 

On Thursday, Jupiter Class enjoyed a great trip to York. The sun was shining and we enjoyed a brief walk by the 

river. When in town, we visited the famous Jorvik Viking Museum and all the ancient smells that come with it! In 

the afternoon, a Viking informed us of the battle techniques and weapons they used. The day was wonderful and 

the behaviour was superb!  

 

 

 

Born of the Forest 

Sun class and Reception had a lovely day out together to Born of the Forest on Wednesday this week. The sun 

shone and the children had a great time doing lots of fun activities together including making bird hides, playing 

hide and seek and toasting marshmallows. 

 


